Dear Parents and Carers,



 March 2013
We hope you had an enjoyable break in February. I am pleased to tell you that our children are continuing to make very good progress in Nursery. 

Parental Consultations

The staff will be arranging parental consultations with you to discuss your child’s progress. Please speak to your child’s Key Worker to arrange a suitable appointment.
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At the consultation meetings you will be able to comment on and contribute to your child’s individual progress folder. If you have any photographs, achievements or any information you would like to go into the folder, please give it to your child’s key worker. This can be done at any time throughout the year. 
Curriculum

Our context for January and February was Newmains. The children have all enjoyed talking about and visiting the shops, library and café in Newmains. It has also given them the opportunity to use money in real life situations. We are now planning activities with the children focusing on “spring” and “new life”. The “living eggs” programme has been a great stimulus for this. The children have shown a lot of interest in the arrival of our chicks and have asked many questions about them. The adults love them too!
Snack / Toy Fund
A big thank you for your donations to the above fund. Recently we have been able to buy new jigsaws and construction toys to replace some that have become worn or damaged.
Nursery Blog
The nursery blog is accessed through the “Newmains Primary School” site. We have uploaded some pictures of our chicks for you to see!
Reading
We are going to display one of the rhymes that we are learning in nursery in the Nursery Foyer. Mrs Naules has wonderful ideas for this. It will be changed monthly. Please take a “Rhyme sheet” for you to read and practise with your child at home.
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The verbal feedback that we have had about the storybags has been positive. Please fill in the enclosed evaluation sheet to give us your opinion on the storybags.   
Health and Wellbeing
Please remember to ckeck your child’s head regularly for any sign of infection. It is no longer the role of the school nurse to do this and so the responsibility falls to parents. The nursery will not inform parents of any breakouts of head lice. Advice given by the school nurse is that checks should be made on a weekly / fortnightly basis. If a child has head lice they should be treated before returning to school. Please seek advice from your local pharmacist or your doctor about which treatments are most effective.

Parents Committee- Bingo Night 

Friday 15th March in St Brigid’s Parish Centre.                         
[image: image3.wmf]The Parents Committee have been working hard to organise a Bingo Night. The money raised will go towards the summer outing for every child and their parent. We need a great response to make this possible.  We are looking for donations for prizes.  Tickets are on sale in the nursery. Cost £4. We look forward to seeing you all there
Zoolab
The nursery children were delighted to be visited by “Zoolab” in February. They showed great enthusiasm and were able to answer many of the questions. The children were able to touch or hold a snake, spider, rabbit, cockroach and millipede. It made us aware of how we should treat and care for animals. 
Minikickers
Coaches from Minikickers will be visiting the nursery on Monday 18th March. They plan to visit the nursery for six sessions. They will concentrate on ball skills – throwing, catching and kicking. They incorporate these skills into simple ball games. We hope the children will learn new skills and have fun.

March Dates for the Diary
Bingo Night: Friday 15th March St Brigid’s Parish Centre at 7.30pm. 
Parental Consultations: Tuesday 19th March and Thursday 21st March.
Easter Bonnet Parade: Tuesday 26th March

The children are asked to make and wear their Easter bonnets to nursery on this day.

Spring Holiday: The nursery is closed from Friday 29th March till Friday 12th April. The children return to Nursery on Monday 15th April.
We are always grateful to you for your continued support of your child and our Nursery Class.
Yours sincerely,    E Maguire   Acting Depute Head Teacher

